Dear Parents,

My name is Mrs. Broga. I work with your child, each day, teaching a phonics-based reading program called SIPPS. I teach your child to sound out unfamiliar words using a variety of phonics strategies.   I hope you are all doing well, staying happy, content and relaxed. We'll get through this. I thought I would offer some suggestions so your child can practice his/her SIPPS strategies at home. (This message was posted on Dojo a couple of weeks ago. I wanted to repost it just case I haven’t been able to reach you through that format.) If you haven’t been able to access these lessons through Class Dojo and would like to, please ask your child’s teacher to allow me to join their Dojo classroom.

Ideally, your child will be reading books at his/her reading level every day. The priority should be reading for accuracy, not speed. The goal of the program that I am teaching is to sound out unfamiliar polysyllabic words in print. The speed/fluency will increase in time.  I fully understand the difficulty in accessing books during this time so any attempt to read each day for 5 to 10 minutes will help. If your child can't read from a book, SIPPS strategies can still be practiced. Have him/her try reading a few words on the back of a cereal box, recipes online or in a cookbook, or the ingredients on a tube of toothpaste. If you go for a ride in the car, he/she can read a word or two on a billboard. Keep it simple, be creative about where you can find words for him/her to sound out, and have fun.

The reference sheets I sent out should have arrived. Your child is fully aware of how they work and how best to utilize them. Have a good weekend and I will be in touch soon.

Be well,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Broga


